ATTENDANCE IN LECTURE FOR MA 113 009-013

There have been too many student answers that have not been recorded
with LectureTools due to bad cell service. I have decided to switch the
method by which I take roll. For the rest of the semester, we will take roll
using sign up sheets in lecture.

The last day we will use LectureTools is Wednesday, 5 March.

A second LectureTools score will be entered in Blackboard next week.
We will record attendance using sign-up sheets for the rest of the semester.

Russell Brown, 7 March 2014



